
 

 
 
 

September 17, 2025 

Proposed Circular 6 Update: Removing the Form 50 Requirement 

In fall 2024, CSGA’s Regulatory Services Committee (RSC) recommended that CSGA establish an ad hoc working 

group to review certification requirements for Select seed. A Select Seed Working Group met three times in 

February and March and, while its full review is ongoing, it identified one proposal that is considered 

housekeeping in nature. 

With the support of the RSC and the Board of Directors, CSGA is proposing to remove the requirement to 

complete and submit a Report of Plot Production (Form 50) for each variety produced in Select and Foundation 

plots prior to issuing a crop certificate. 

• 2025 production season: Only the mandatory fields (marked with an asterisk on the form) must be 
completed. 

• 2026 production season: The requirement to submit Form 50 will be removed entirely. 

In keeping with CSGA’s Housekeeping Revision Policy, CSGA is providing this notice of change and also posting 

the proposed change on our website for a 45-day comment period. The RSC will be informed of any feedback 

received at its meeting in mid-November and provide a recommendation to the Board for its next meeting. 

For questions about this proposal, please contact Gail Harris. 
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